
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HUMBOLDT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

PURSUANT TO CALIFORNIA GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 54974 

 

 

Date Posted: Monday, December 12, 2022 

 

 THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT, BEING  
 
THE APPOINTING BODY OF COUNTY COMMISSIONS/COMMITTEES/BOARDS  
 
AND COUNCILS, DOES HEREBY DECLARE THAT A VACANCY EXISTS ON THE  
 
HUMBOLDT COUNTY RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT BOARD OF 
 
DIRECTORS.  THE VACANCY IS FOR THE AT LARGE POSITION FORMERLY HELD  
 
BY RYAN RICE.   

 APPLICATIONS ARE TO BE FILED WITH THE CLERK OF THE BOARD IN 

ROOM 111 OF THE COUNTY COURTHOUSE, 825 FIFTH STREET IN EUREKA, BY THE 

ABOVE-MENTIONED DEADLINE.  POSTMARKS ARE NOT ACCEPTABLE FOR 

MEETING THE DATE OF THE DEADLINE. 

 THE PERSON APPOINTED TO THIS BOARD WILL BE REQUIRED TO FILE A 

STATEMENT OF ECONOMIC INTEREST AS REQUIRED BY THE FAIR POLITICAL 

PRACTICES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA. 

 

Tracy Damico 

Deputy Clerk of the Board  

 

pc: Main Library 


